
Date:    9/28/2022

To:       State Agencies

From:   Ed Jimenez, State Procurement Administrator, State Procurement Office

Re:       SPO Alert - SPO Newsletter: FY23 Q1 (Vol. 1, No. 1, 09-22)

Due to scheduling issues, SPO has not been able to host the CPO Forum recently. During
that time, our Compliance team has been working hard to improve state procurement
policies and procedures. These changes are highlighted in the linked SPO Newsletter. Our
aim is to publish the SPO Newsletter quarterly to feature important procurement wins and
endeavors from across the State, and keep procurement officers informed of any new
policies or forms.

The next SPO Newsletter will be a year-end review of highlights from state procurement. If
your team has something that you would like to feature in the next edition, please let us
know via SPOCompliance@azdoa.gov by the end of November.

Please note: In order to ensure that you are utilizing the most updated version(s), please
refrain from saving the file(s) (as it/they will be a static version). Instead, always use the
link(s) above to be confident you have retrieved the most recent version(s).

--
Ed Jimenez
Assistant Director l State Procurement Office
Arizona Department of Administration
100 N. 15th Ave. Phoenix, AZ 85007
Phone: 602-542-1268 l Cell: 602-622-6517 l Email: ed.jimenez@azdoa.gov

https://spointra.az.gov/sites/default/files/SPO%20Newsletter_FY23%20Q1_Vol.%201%20No.%201_09-22_FINAL.pdf

